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16 December 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Seesaw Home Login Details 
 
I wanted to contact you to share our current thinking.  There is a lot of talk in the press about the Omicron 
Variant and the impact this may have to our daily lives in January.  We have not received any information 
which indicates that schools will not be returning as normal in January.  We know the same level of 
information that you do, as shared in the news.  However, we are going to plan for the worst, but hope for 
the best so that we are not in the position of having to implement home learning at short notice, a situation 
we found ourselves in last year. 
 
You should already have received your child’s student code/QR code and this enables you to access the 
home learning in the event that either there is a national lockdown or there are simply not enough staff 
to safely have the children in the school as they have contracted Covid-19.  If you have lost this, you will 
need to speak to your child’s class teacher tomorrow and they will resend this to you. 
 
We, like yourselves, hope that this will not be the case, but as stated above, this is our “Plan B”.  We will 
of course keep you updated if the situation changes and we receive further information but hopefully we 
will welcome everyone back on Wednesday 05 January as planned, so please don’t panic.  We are just 
trying to get ahead of the game and be prepared. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 
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